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After decades of secure mail in voting in Oregon, forcing in person voting is 

essentially voter suppression. Most people can’t take time off work mid week to vote, 

they might not have access to the transportation necessary to get polling locations. 

The PURPOSE of government is to SERVE the public that elects it, and making 

voting more convenient by mail is an obligation that the government has to its 

constituents. Do NOT change voting to in person only.  


